
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

FOR THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 

for 

November 28, 2019 

The regular meetings of the Governing Board scheduled to be held on the 
28th day of November, 2019 has officially been canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Governing Board will be held on 
December 12, 2019 at 1:15 p.m.  The location of the meeting is 1042 Monte 
Cristo Lane, Santa Barbara, California. 

The Americans with Disabilities Act provides that no qualified 
individual with a disability shall be excluded from participation in, 
or denied the benefits of, the District's programs, services or 
activities because of any disability.  If you need special assistance 
to participate in this meeting, please contact the District Office at 
969-4200.  Notification at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to the
meeting will enable the District to make appropriate arrangements.


